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21/12/10 and for the Xmas Break
Please use the following websites to research topics we will be covering in the New Year.  
http://www.mathsroom.co.uk/5.html
Lots of interactive material.  Some you have covered some you have not.

http://www.mathsrevision.com/index_files/PowerPointLessons.htm
S3 Credit material is relevant to some of the topics we have covered.
Also don’t forget MyMaths website. 

The Indices and Surds test will be on Wed 5th January.

Note use your Unit 1 and Unit 2 workbooks to revise for your Prelim in January. 
A Merry Christmas to you all.
Mr Swain

